
                                                                                           

 

                                                                                                                                            
 
              October 2016 
 
 
 
 
Pupil Voice, Leadership and Groups  
              
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
As you may be aware, we have now formed a range of Pupil Groups for the 2016/17 school year 
which will provide a platform for our children’s voice and ideas about how to lead our school 
successfully. An inclusive, motivating culture for our school community is of huge importance and it 
is vital that our children are given meaningful opportunities to participate in the organisation and 
leadership of their own learning. A broad set of skills for life, learning and work can be developed 
through such experiences. 
 
We have created an information leaflet for each of these groups in order to share their main 
purposes and structure; we hope that these will give you a more detailed insight into these groups. 
A few paper copies of these Pupil Group Leaflets will shortly be made available in our reception 
area, but you can view these on our website under the ‘Latest News’ section. Our Pupil Groups are 
in the process of updating, or for the new groups creating, their pages on our website and the 
leaflets will also be put there in due course. 
 
I hope that this information proves informative and helpful, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
 
 

Rob Lawson 
Acting Head Teacher 


